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1. GREENWAYS EAST CYCLEWAY/DAWSON PARK ENTRANCE (AN250-2007) 
 
On the instruction of the Director of Leisure and Communities, proposals have been prepared for the 
provision of new cycleway route signs along the Greenways east corridor and carrying out resurfacing 
work within Dawson Park including the South entrance.  
 
It is recommended that the City Engineer be instructed to include this work within the existing 
Partnership Agreement with Tayside Contracts for delivering the road maintenance and minor road 
works service.  
 
Approval is therefore sought to extend the Partnering Agreement with Tayside Contracts for this work 
up to a value of £40,000.00 including professional fees.  The Depute Chief Executive (Finance) 
advises that £32,000 can be met from the Leisure and Communities Capital programme 2007/2008 
and £8,000 from the Quality of Life Fund. 
 


